
  

TOWN OF BRISTOL 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

ANNUAL WATER DISTRICT and SEWER DISTRICT MEETING 

Tuesday, May 26, 2020, 7:00pm via Zoom 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bristol Selectboard, acting in its role as the Water Commission and the Sewer 

Commission, will be holding a public hearing for the purpose of receiving input 

regarding the proposed annual budgets and annual rents or charges for the Water 

Department and the Sewer Department on Tuesday, May 26, 2020, 7:00pm, via 

Zoom.  Copies of the proposed budgets and other information can be found on 

Bristol’s Web site at http://bristolvt.org/meeting-minutes/fy-2019-2020-meetings/ 

in the Selectboard meeting materials section.  

 

For more information, contact Town Administrator Valerie Capels at 

townadmin@bristolvt.org or Town Treasurer Jen Myers at treasurer@bristovt.org, 

or at  (802) 453-2410.  

 
 

Town of Bristol 
1 South Street 

P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 

(802) 453-2410 

www.bristolvt.org 

 

Remote Access: Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/   Meeting ID: 894 0872 3865  Password: 015729 

Phone In: 1-646-558-8656  Meeting ID: 894 0872 3865 
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